
 

 
 
    

 

  

   

  

  

 

 
 
    

 

  

WE WISH YOU OUR BEST WISHES 

FOR 2017 !  
  

  

  

    

 

  

Alain Hutchinson, Brussels Commissioner for Europe and International 
Organisations, and his team  

wish you a very happy New Year 

in which we will continue to build excellent relations between the 
Brussels-Capital Region and the European and International 

Organisations on its territory. 
 
  

  

  

  

 

http://vv7x.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/zs1ch9b8jgvk.html

